Caudill Club 7/8/2020
Hi Everyone,
I wanted to update you in case you missed our meeting this week. For next week, Wednesday, July 15, we are finishing “Small Spaces” by Katherine Arden.  
We decided our last book for the summer will be “The Miscalculations of Lightning Girl” by Stacy McAnulty.  We will be discussing the first half of that book on Wednesday, July 22. 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions or difficulty getting the book.  
Thanks,
Seanine

